
 

 
 

 
 

 
I urge the water resources board to give some discretionary power to urban water providers so 
that they mayconsider whether exceptions might be given to users whose water bills 
demonstrate that the user already cut back the required amount from use in 2011 and 2012; 
for example, my use went far down in 2013 because I was educated enough to begin 
conserving.  My use has been far below the average in my community since the beginning of 
2013.  If I must cut back another 25%, I will be unable to take showers.  I am employed and 
must be clean for work every day. 
 
Thank you,. 
Bonnie Maly  
 
510-302-0713 (w) 510-849-4546 (h) 
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